



ENGLISH TEST – (SEMIPRESENCIAL) CURSO 2022-2023 NAME: DATE: *VOCABULARY* 1. Unscramble the letters to make members of a family. (5p) Example: rhotme *mother* 1 rtaefh _____ 2 tdhuagre _____ 3 danhsub _____ 4 ssreti 5 fiew _____ 2. Correct the mistake in the bolded phrases. (5p) Example: He has his homework at 4 p.m. He does his homework at 4 p.m. 1 Inez **does up** at 6:30 in the morning for her job. 2 My husband **gets to work** on the weekend. 3 I **sleep to bed** late when I watch TV at night. 4 That family **goes time** at the beach in the summer.

5 Do you **get up lunch** with her on Fridays?





3. Circle the correct verb. (5p)
1 jump / climb / remember a mountain
2 jump / see / speak Mandarin
3 see / draw / paint the menu at a café
4 jump / remember / paint an important event
5 speak / draw / climb on paper
<u>GRAMMAR</u>

4. Put the words in the correct order. (10p)

Example: what / school / in / he / study / does ? What does he study in school?

1 the / do / play / you / guitar?

2 do / eat / you / time / what ?

3 she / does / Saturday / on / work ?

4 on / where / go / they / weekends / do ?

5 sing / can / well / he ?





5. Choose the correct verb. (5p)

5 She gets up / get up at 7 a.m.

1 He wash / washes his dishes in the kitchen.
2 We go / goes to see our daughter in France.
3 Those families <i>has / have</i> small houses.
4 My brother work / works at a large business.

6. Choose the correct word(s) to complete the sentences. (5p)

1 The sun	comes up in the morning.
always / sometimes / never	
2 Phil loves	games.
play / plays / playing	
3 She	come on the trip. She has to work.
can / can't / isn't	
4 My brother	soccer on Saturdays.
plays sometimes / play sometimes	me / sometimes plays
5 I have a car. We	drive to the bank.
can / are / go	





7. Match the abilities with the activities. (5p)	
1 I can jump high. a. I take photos.	
2 People like to listen to me. b. I sing songs.	
3 I can hit a ball hard. c. I play computer games.	
4 I am good at online games. d. I play tennis.	
5 I can take beautiful pictures of families. e. I play basketball.	
8. Complete the sentences. Write the questions or responses. (10p)	
Example: Are you a scientist? Yes, <i>I am</i> .	
1 A	_?
B My address is 78 Main Street.	
2 A Is she American?	
B No,	
3 A	_?
B No, there aren't rooms at the hotel.	
4 A	_?
B Yes, they are old cars.	
5 A Are there three bathrooms?	
B Yes,	





WRITING

9. Write sentences about five abilities that you have or you don't have. (15p)
a)
b)
c)
d)
e)
10. Write five sentences expressing your likes and dislikes. Use the verbs like, love and hate. Write at least one negative sentence. (15p)
a)
b)
c)
d)
e)





USE OF LANGUAGE

11. Choose the best response to keep the conversation going. (10p)

Lyron: So, what sports do you play?

Muki: I play basketball and tennis. ¹ And you? / I'm good at sports.

Lyron: I play soccer.

Muki: ² *I like soccer, too! / Some people play soccer.*

Lyron: ³ Fine. / Really? Who is your favorite player?

Muki: Dani Carvajal is my favorite.

Lyron: ⁴ *I don't know him. / What do you like about him?*

Muki: He's very fast, and good at his position. So ... ⁵ you're an artist, right? / are you a soccer player?

Lyron: Yes, I am.

Muki: ⁶ *Interesting*. / *Huh*. Do you paint?

Lyron: Yes. I paint very large pictures. ⁷ *Do you like art? / Do you think I'm a good artist?*

Muki: No, I don't. ⁸ Art isn't very interesting. / But my sister loves making art.

Lyron: Oh, that's nice. ⁹ What type of art does she make? / I love art, too.

Muki: She likes to take photos.

Lyron: ¹⁰ Do you like your sister? / Do you see your sister often?

Tel.: 96 692 68 35

Muki: Yes, I do. We see each other every weekend.



fpatorrevieja

READING

Kayaking in Kumano

The Kumano area of Japan is a great place to kayak. The bright blue rivers are beautiful and calm. Tourists can travel down the rivers and see the countryside of Japan. There are small hotels and guest houses on the way. Or, you can camp beside the water.

Kayaking on the Kumano is a good activity for children. You can do it with the whole family. The river moves slowly, so it is not dangerous for young or old travelers. Spend time with people you love!

Of course, people who like kayaking and swimming can enjoy the cool water. There are also other activities. At Kawayu Onsen, hot water comes up in the river. People can have warm baths and relax. There are also good restaurants and cafés along the way. Some people like hiking in the forests of Kumano.

It is not expensive to visit the Kumano area. Plane tickets can cost a lot of money, but look for a deal. Kayak rental, hotels, and food are good prices.

You can travel by plane to Osaka. Then, travel by train to Gojo. After that, take the bus to the Kumano area. There are trains and buses in the morning, afternoon, and evening, so you can travel at all different times of day.

- 12. Read the article again and choose A, B, or C. (10p)
 - 1 What is the article about?

A rivers in Japan B activities in Kumano area C kayaking in the Kumano area

- 2 Where is Kumano?
- A Japan B river C Osaka
- 3 What can people see when they kayak?
- A the countryside B children C a lot of tourists





- 4 Who can kayak in the Kumano area?
- A swimmers B children C people of all ages
- 5 Why isn't the river dangerous?
- A There are young and old people. B It moves slowly. C It is good for families.